Dear Parents/Carers 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a short message to first thank you for all your support during our Christmas festivities and throughout the year.  I am sure you will agree that the performances were superb and thank you for the many kind comments we have received. The children were amazing and they have, along with the staff, worked so hard. The children have also had great fun at their parties and thank you for your support with food donations and the party outfits! 
Thank you to the PTFA for starting our Christmas festivities so well with the Christmas Fair which was a huge success. There really was a delightful atmosphere that evening and so well attended – thank you to all. Thank you also to the PTFA for organising the raffle and the disco last night which was superb. The children, PTFA, and volunteers had a great time and it was wonderful to see the children’s faces and dance moves. The children were incredibly well behaved given the excitement of this time of year. I was so proud when the disco lady commented that it was clear we had a really good school and she was very surprised to find out it was the children’s first disco. This term the PTFA have raised an incredible £2,900 which includes Christmas cards, tea towels, fair and raffle, disco, nativity refreshments, clothes collection and easyfundraising this month. A huge thank you! 
We would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope you enjoy the holidays and return safely refreshed for 2018!
Mrs Henry 
 	

